To the University Hospital of Olomouc,

| am Dr. Svetlana Lisitsin, an Internal Medicine specialist at Galilee Hospital,

Nahariya, Israel, License Number 23442.

| confirm that Mr. Mark Sidorenko, born on December 16, 1995, visited our hospital

several times during the summers of 2022 and 2023 to gain practice and experience.

During these visits, he demonstrated genuine enthusiasm and high motivation to learn
about internal medicine. He approached each opportunity to observe and participate
with curiosity and a strong desire to expand his knowledge. His positive attitude and
willingness to engage made a good impression on our team.

| fully support Mr. Sidorenko and believe he has the qualities needed to succeed in
his fulure endeavors.
Sincerely,

Dr. Svetlana Lisitsin

Intemal Medicine Specialist
2.12.24







